
Docket Optical System - Oakley Generation Station 

  
Oakley Generating Station (Formerly Contra Costa Generating Station) Power Plant Licensing 
Case 
  
Instead of purchasing another land site for this new power station, why not use the old Contra 
Costa 
Power Plant site units 1-3. These units are no longer used to generate power. 
Also why purchase another power station site when this land could be used for another new 
project at a later date. 
Possibly some of the facilities could be used towards building this new station, example 
electrical 
switching station, environmental servicers on site and possibly more options. 
  
It seems a waste of money to purchase additional land for this station when the old plant site 
could 
be removed and used to build the new station, after all the original site was licensed to be a 
power station. 
Besides any contamination found on the old site should be PG&E's responsibility to clean it up.
  
Concerned citizen 
  

From:    Jerry Galey <jcgaley@hotmail.com>
To:    <publicadviser@energy.state.ca.us>
Date:    8/8/2010 9:36 PM
Subject:   Oakley Generation Station
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